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Cindy’s Flower Shop 
 

305 N Isabella St 
Sylvester, GA. 31791 

229-776-2787 

Your Legacy 
 
The month of August is known for many different 
days to recognize and celebrate and one of them is 
“What will be your legacy” month.  Have you ever 
thought about what type of legacy you will leave be-
hind when you are gone?  Have you thought about 
what you want your legacy to be?  I have and have 
not thought about it, meaning I have thought about it 
at times but not put so much thought in to it.  How-
ever lately I have thought about it.  I don’t plan on 
going anywhere anytime soon but as I age I think 

about the things I am doing now will live long after I am gone.  So when I am gone, I want 
my legacy from my son’s stand point to have been a mother that always put him first and 
always helped his friends when they needed it.  Both of those things I feel I have definitely 
accomplished.  So I know without a shadow of a doubt I have left a legacy that I feel my 
son will continue to carry on and his life as well.  One other legacy that I would like to 
leave behind is that I care for my community and will never forget where I came from.  I 
may not agree with everything that is being done in the community but the only way I can 
make a difference is to be involved and that is exactly what I try to do.  I am proud of my 
community and will always represent it with honor.  So what is your legacy that you would 
like to leave when you are gone?  
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Belle’s  
Flower Truck 

1811 US Hwy 41 N 
Tifton, GA  31794 

(229) 520-9283 
 

 
 

Tifton's flower truck located at  
Espresso 41 offers fresh cut flowers.  
 
Pick your own or they will create a 
custom bouquet for you!  
 
Need arrangements for your  
special event, give Belle’s a call! 
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Bingo with our friends at the Georgia Farm Bureau is going 
on all summer long. When kids complete a "bingo" (vertical, 
horizontal, diagonal), they earn the chance to win a FREE age 
appropriate book from the Farm Bureau.  More information 
can be found here https://www.gfb.org/ag-in-the-classroom/
other_contests.cms. 

Source: Margaret Jones Public Library 

Gift Basket Raffle from WCMS Competition Cheer Parents 

 

The Worth County Middle School Competition Cheer Parents are having a 
drawing to win this amazing gift basket! Included in the basket is $100 cash, $50 
Lime Life Gift Certificate and bath bomb from Brittany Ward, $25 Bless Bou-
tique Gift Card, $25 Amanda’s Clothing Boutique Gift Certificate, $25 Barnyard 
Creations Gift Certificate, $20 Ed’s Truck Stop Gift Certificate, $22.50 Deb’s 
Curbside Cupcakes Gift Card, $15 Lizzy B’s Children Consignment Gift Card, 
$10 Starbucks Gift Card, Free 10” Ice Cream Cake from Dairy Queen, Free Pac-
ifier Clip from Oakley and Me, Yeti Colster Can Insulator, Pink 10oz Stainless 
Steel Cup and reusable straws and 2 vinyl decals by Twisted Designs, Color 
Street Nail Packets from Kay Harris, 8 pairs of earrings from Lynn Manley with 
The Thaxton Turner and a Gift Certificate from Pritchard and Popham Photog-
raphy.  Tickets are only $5 each. If you’d like to purchase a ticket- please see 
Coach Judy or any middle school competition cheer parent! Drawing is Septem-
ber 1st. They sincerely appreciate your support and go RAMS! 

https://www.gfb.org/ag-in-the-classroom/other_contests.cms?fbclid=IwAR2T96dNwGeR5KodJYOCOvq8jsOePp6n20PjDp7-wBLVOFhoJgWmKhW8qIE
https://www.gfb.org/ag-in-the-classroom/other_contests.cms?fbclid=IwAR2T96dNwGeR5KodJYOCOvq8jsOePp6n20PjDp7-wBLVOFhoJgWmKhW8qIE
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TOMLINSON 
OUTDOOR WASHING 

 

 
       

(229) 854-1736 

COMMERCIAL   RESIDENTIAL 

Senior Citizens Play An  
Important Role 

  
Friday is a day for the Seniors!  Sen-
ior Citizens that is!  Seniors play a 
very important role in the lives of 
everyone.  In 1988, President Ronald 
Reagan proclaimed this holiday to 
raise awareness about issues that af-
fect senior citizens and their quality 
of life.   
 
Seniors played a huge role in my life 
as a child and a teenager.  They are 
very intelligent and full of infor-
mation and history.  I always enjoyed 
listening to my grandmothers and 
their friends.  Their stories were 
from the “old” days but so funny.  I 
hope that when my child has chil-
dren that I am that Senior that chil-
dren want to hear from.  I am sure I 
will have good stories to tell as well.  
Things sure were different from my 
grandparents childhood compared to 
mine and they sure are different from 
my childhood compared to the chil-
dren growing up today.   
 
With COVID-19, many Seniors are 
staying in their homes and if they do 
go out they are very limited to where 
they are going so please check in on 
the seniors that you know and make 
sure they have everything they need.  
Just a phone call can cheer them up 
as well. 
 
Be sure you say “thank you” to any 
senior citizen that you see on Friday 
for they are truly a blessing to us all.  
They paved the future that we are 
living and we are paving the future 
for today’s children. 
 
Happy Senior Citizens Day to all the 
precious seniors out there.  Have a 
wonderful week! 



 

This Page Brought To You By: 
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Enter to win $5,000 Cash And Support The Museum  
 

 

We all believe in the transformative 
power of the arts to lift spirits and 
change lives, even in the darkest of 
times. Please help the Tifton Museum of 
Arts and Heritage meet their goal to 
raise $15,000. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 health crisis, th 
Tifton Museum of Arts and Heritage 
have been forced to cancel months’ 
worth of art classes, event rentals, their 
beloved Celebrate Creativity arts festi-
val, and their annual gala, which is their 
biggest fundraiser of the year. 
 
The best way you can help fuel their 
mission right now is to purchase a $100 
raffle ticket and share this raffle with 
your friends and family.  The Tifton Mu-
seum of Arts and Heritage miss you all 
and wish they could be together to cele-
brate and see your faces in person at the 
Gala like they normally do, but they are 

still here and working hard to promote the arts in South GA!  Thank you for your support! 
 
 

Source: Weekly Newsletter - Tifton Museum of Arts and Heritage  

https://tiftonmuseum.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=766877a7ad912574962550019&id=54172f21e7&e=2d6aa25bcb


 

This Page Brought To You By: 

Think Tifton The Martin News  Sylvester, Georgia   8-17-2020     

County Approves Rezoning For Development 
Clears Way For 77 Single/Multifamily Housing Units  

 
The Tift County Commis-
sion this week approved a con-
troversial rezoning request that 
will allow construction 
of 77 single-family and multi-
family housing units 
on Rainwater Road.  The 
planned housing development is 
on 6.865 acres at 2819 Rainwa-
ter Road. Some residents near 
the property are concerned 
about possible adverse effects of 
the proposed development on 
traffic, property values and 
green space, among other con-
cerns.  A petition signed by 

more than 150 residents opposed Timberstone Investments' rezoning request. The petition 
read that the “urban planned development” by developer Chris Brooks would “destroy 
wetlands, woods and orchards,” and “replace them with 77 housing units and at 
least 154 parking spots."  Commissioners voted 5-1 Monday night to rezone the property 
from medium-density residential to multi-family residential, thereby allowing the develop-
ment to proceed. Voting in favor were Chairman Grady Thompson and Commission-
ers Stan Stalnaker, Greg Wood, Donnie Hester and Paul Webb. Commissioner Melissa 
Hughes voted against the rezoning; Commissioner Fred “Buck" Rigdon was absent. 
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2819+Rainwater+Road?entry=gmail&source=g
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Chad Dunn, PharmD 
Rhonda Lane, CPhT 
Becky Hodge, CPhT 

 
 
 
 

 

123 East College Ave 
Ashburn, GA  31714 
Phone (229) 778-9889 
Fax (229) 778-9892 

Hours of Operation 
M, Tu, Th, F 9am-6pm 

W 9am-4pm 
Sat 9am-1pm 

State Farm 
Providing Insurance and Financial Services 
 

 
 

Stuart Pate, Agent 
 

PO Box 189 
Sylvester, GA  31791-0189 
Phone (229) 776-6906  Fax  (229) 776-0149 
www.stuartpate.com 
 
 

Thank you for your loyalty.  We appreciate 

GA National Fair Canceled  
But Livestock Shows Will Be Held  

 
The Georgia National Fair in Perry, scheduled Oct. 
8-18, has been canceled for the first time in its 30-
year history.  "This difficult decision was driven by 
the impact of COVID-19 and the desire to do what 
was best for staff, volunteers, fairgoers and all vest-
ed parties," fair officials said in a press release.  
The youth livestock shows – FFA and 4H livestock 
exhibitions – will continue with 
a modified schedule, with the events private to ex-
hibitors and their immediate family members only. 
The livestock shows schedule and guidelines will 
be available within the next few weeks. Registra-
tion for the livestock shows will remain open 
online until Sept. 1 online 
at www.georgianationalfair.com.  “We have looked 
at every factor that plays a part in what makes 
the Georgia National Fair great. From the rides, 
vendors, concessionaires, live entertainment and 
concerts, it is nearly impossible to make our event 
safe for all members involved due to the recent 
COVID outbreak," said Chairman Foster Rhodes. 
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 

 

The Computer Doctor, LLC 
214 Main Street South 
Tifton, Georgia  31794 

229-386-9209 

New, Refurbished and Used  
Laptop & Desktops 

 
Parts & Accessories 
Services & Repairs 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PvM02512uQK8zS_X1O_PmpF3Ec5OphUkx8o0bsRiJchPgeHrmPBm_9LglcPxZqUuUa2OuNnrMx7u3fMybN3ygEP5hrB--PirfRTvkC97SirHZrttdyOE7JaJjQG323bED8vIvea60pfOni6VrcQN-pptQyqOA8av&c=XrXTV-Z5lAGzz8ieCQMV03wHqntt2Kssb1e0sVfadp2xds2V-8w_Jg==&ch=wVP6q


 

The Margaret Jones Public Library is enjoying Shark Week!   Fun 
was had by all at the library. Baby shark doo doo doo doo….  Be 

sure to join in at the library for all the great things that have coming 
up.  There’s always fun at the library! 
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   Available is a 4,000 sq ft gym that includes 
 free weights, cardio equipment, & hydraulic machines 
 Offered is Yoga & Fitness classes Monday - Thursday 

 You can have 24 access available with purchase of key  

FOR ALL THESE 

GREAT STORIES AND 

MORE, PLEASE BE 

SURE TO LIKE AND 

FOLLOW US ON FA-

CEBOOK AT THE 

MARTIN NEWS!   

WE APPRECIATE 

YOUR  SUPPORT! 
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SRTC Foundation Awards Over $58,000 In Scholarships  

 
For the fall semester beginning Aug. 18, the Southern Regional Tech-
nical College Foundation awarded scholarships to 66 students totaling 
more than $58,000.  The funds assist students with education-related 
costs such as tuition, fees, books, classroom and lab supplies. Since the 
pandemic, students have also been permitted to use their funds on tech-
nology costs associated with remote learning. Area students receiving 
scholarships include Kathleen Whiddon of Ashburn, Emily 
Boyd of Nashville, Hannah Watts of Norman Park, Tiffany Ben-
nett of Omega, Laura Hill of Sylvester, Anastaisia Davis, Laura Herre-
ra, Kimjuana Ivey, Tiffany Jones, Taylor Jordan, Savannah Maton, 
Reagan Pate, Kayla Powers, and Kalonty Walker of Tifton.  
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 

Worth County Board of Education  
Work Session and Called Meeting 

 
The Worth County Board of Education will 
hold a Work Session on Monday August 17, 
2020 at 6:30pm.  Immediately following, the 
Worth County Board of Education will hold a 
Called Meeting.  Both Meetings will take place 
in the Boardroom located at the Worth County 
Board of Education at 103 Eldridge Street Syl-
vester GA.  Both of these meetings have 
agenda’s located on the Worth County Schools 
website. 

Source: WCSD 

Open House Scheduled for Worth County Elementary School 
 

 
3rd Grade Open 
House has been 
rescheduled for 
Tuesday, Septem-
ber 1 from 3:00 - 
5:00. WCES does 
ask that only the 
parents/guardians 
attend with their 
child. All those en-
tering WCES will 
come through the 

temperature scanner at the main entrance. No one with a fever will be 
permitted entry. Hand sanitizer will be provided. Masks are strongly 
encouraged. Only the 3rd grade hallway will be open for visitors. 4th 
and 5th grade students will be able to see their homeroom teacher as-
signment in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal the week of Open House. 
A school visit for 4th and 5th grade students new to WCES can be ar-
ranged by emailing Dr. Rouse at srouse@worthschools.net. 
 

Source: WCSD 

New Open House dates and times have been set 
for Worth County Middle School.  They are ex-
cited to see their students again, whether it's in 
person or virtually. Students, they have missed 
you!                                              Source: WCSD 
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Banks  

Funeral 

Home 

Since 1945 

 
 
 

 
208 N. Main Street 

P.O. Box 550 
Sylvester, GA  31791-0550 

Phone: 229-776-2055 
Hours: 8-5 Monday thru Friday; Available 24/7 

 
 
 
banksfh@yahoo.com                                                     www.banksfh.com                                                                                                                                                                   
     Billy Anglon                                                                     Jeff Horne                                                                                                                                                                  

 
TT’s Taxes  

Tatina’s Taxes 
229-778-0225 

 
 

 
 Experience you can count on 

 Knowledge you can trust 
 E-filing  

 Follow her on Facebook 

College Expected To See Nearly 4,000 Enrollment   
 
Abraham Baldwin Agricultural College begins its fall semester on Wednesday, 
Aug. 12, opening classrooms to nearly 4,000 students for the first time 
since March 13 when the pandemic moved all instruction online.  “There’s noth-
ing like the excitement of the first day of fall classes: Seeing the seniors, some 
of them only months away from graduation, and watching the freshmen as they 
find their way around campus,"said ABAC President David Bridges.  "I love 
having the students back.”  But Bridges adds that “there’s nothing normal about 
the classrooms they are returning to. Masks, social distancing, and many hand-
sanitizer stations give the ABAC campus a whole new look.”  Social distancing 
extends to apartment-style student housing at ABAC Place and ABAC 
Lakeside. For the first time, every student living on campus has 
a private bedroom, limiting the housing capacity to 1,200 students. Rental prop-
erty in Tifton is a hot commodity as a result.  ABAC students will see a compact 
calendar for the fall term because of the pandemic. Classes will end Nov. 19, 
and all final examinations will be over by Nov. 24. When students go home for 
the Thanksgiving holidays, they will not return until just before the start of the 
spring semester on Jan. 11.  “Our primary concern was students going home for 
Thanksgiving and then coming back with the virus,” Bridges said. “Those extra 
weeks will give us time to thoroughly clean classrooms, the residence halls, and 
the dining hall.”  
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 


